
 

Issue 37—June 20, 2024 

 And That’s A Wrap….. 

The 23-24 school year has come to an end. It was year full of learning, growing, building new 

friendships and making fond memories. This week we celebrated our 3K and PreK steip up cere-

monies and officially ended the year with carnival games for grades 1-6. Have a wonderful sum-

mer Wildcats. I will miss you more than you will know!  
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